Newtown Nursery School Friday, 08 July 2011 08:15 - Last Updated Tuesday, 12 July 2011 13:10

Newtown Nursery School

Hockley Close, Newtown, Birmingham, B19 2NS. Telephone: 0121 359 2476. Fax 0121 333 Email: head@newtownn.bham.sch.uk Acting Head Teacher: Mrs. Jane Harford – BA (Hons.) PGCE.

Attention of Mr M Donelly
Phoenix Training services (Midlands Limited)
Phoenix Wharf
Bolton Street
Bordsley
B9 4HH

29th June 2011

Dear Michael

I would like to thank you for the excellent Paediatric First Aid course that yo delivered to the parents of Newtown Nursery School on 17^{th} & 24^{th} June.

The parents really enjoyed it and commented on how much they have learn We hope to repeat the course in the future and look forward to seeing you again.

We will certainly be contacting Phoenix Training for parent courses in the ne school year and hope they are as successful.

Yours sincerely

Cheryl James

Comes

Newtown Nursery School
Friday, 08 July 2011 08:15 - Last Updated Tuesday, 12 July 2011 13:10